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March 16th, 2020 

 

 

It is with heavy hearts we announce that Calabogie Peaks Resort’s final day of the 2019-2020 

ski season is Monday March 16th, 2020 at 4:30pm. All lift operations will be closed after this 

time, with the hotel & Canthooks Restaurant remaining open.  

 

We received a notice from the Ontario Snow Resort Association late last night with the 

recommendation to close operations in the best interest of public health due to COVID-19. This 

decision has not come lightly but we believe it is the right thing to do.  

 

All scheduled programming for March Break is cancelled. We ask for your patience regarding 

follow ups to the various requests and we are grateful to those who a willing to transfer their 

credit to the next ski season. Best efforts will be made to answer all queries in a timely matter. 

Please contact the Adventure Centre for all ski inquiries: programs@calabogie.com or 1-800-

669-4861 ext 1710. 

 

Our hotel & Canthooks Restaurant will remain open with regular operating hours to 

accommodate those who have booked with us. Guests staying on the resort are still more than 

welcome to enjoy our other resort amenities such as swimming, hiking and snowshoeing. For 

hotel inquiries please contact peaks@calabogie.com or 1-800-669-4861 ext 1607. 

We want to thank you for your understanding during these uncertain times & appreciate the 

support of our loyal members and guests for making our 50th anniversary one to remember. We 

look forward to welcoming you all back to our backyard in the 2020-2021 ski season.  

 

Regards,  

 

Jim Hemlin 

Chief Operating Officer 

Calabogie Peaks Resort 
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